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Ottawa, 6th November, 1906.

Sir.—

In accordance with your request of the 26th

ultimo, a plus print copy of the plan of Bell Greek Island,

as surveyed by R.W. Hermon, P.L.S., 1839, is enclosed

herewith

Your obedient servant,

L. Stewart

Asst. Secretary.

F.E. O'Flynn, Esq.

Solicitor, &c..

Belleville, Ont.
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